

ST. AGNES GOLF TEAM 2019

Hello Everyone,

My name is Patrick Monohan and I will be coaching the St. Agnes Golf Team again for the 2019-2020 school year.

- We will have a recreational team and a competitive team
- No golf experience required
- We compete against other regional middle schools
- Matches will start around the week of August 29th
- The season will end by October 24th
- There will be an A & B team
- We will need parents to volunteer to walk and help keep things moving
- This is a co-ed league, teams will be designated by skill level, not grade level
- All students in grades 6-8 with golf experience are eligible
- The price is \$80.00/student which includes team golf shirt and hat**

The St. Agnes Golf Program is a wonderful opportunity for students to learn to play and/or develop their skills through friendly competition. Last year, we had 16 students play and we finished 2nd in the League Championship! Most importantly, the students enjoyed spending time with their classmates and learning the game of golf.

If your child would like to play please contact me as soon as possible.

**Additional Costs depending on participation

Thank you,

Patrick Monohan

pjmonohan@yahoo.com